
 

  

 

 
 
 
 

   DIARY DATES 2025 
JUNE  

Sat 7 FOWS Tidy Up Day 

WC 9 June RE Week/Prayer Space 

Mon 9 CL4 Lego Event Wymondham High 

Weds 11 New reception transition afternoon 

Weds 11 CL4 Cricket at Wymondham Prep. 

Thurs 12 Wrentots for new reception 8.30 – 9.30 

Fri 13 Cystic Fibrosis Awareness, wear yellow day 

Weds 18 RSPCA Visit to school – non-uniform day 

Weds 18 New reception transition afternoon 

Weds 18 Y5/6 Mixed Cricket Hethersett & Tas Valley 

Thurs 19 Wrentots for new reception 8.30 – 9.30 

Fri 20 CL3 visit to Stranger’s Hall 

Mon 23  Yr2 Tri Golf – Bungay Golf Club 

Tues 24 Visit your new class day 

Tues 24/25/26 Wymondham High Transition Days 

Weds 25 New reception transition afternoon 

Thurs 26 Wrentots for new reception 8.30 – 9.30 

Mon 30/1&2 July Hethersett Academy Transition Days 

JULY  

Wed 2 Puppet Theatre visit 

Fri 4 FOWS – Women’s Euro’s non-uniform day 

Fri 4/Sat 5 Wymondham College Transition Days 

Weds 9 FOWS Wacky Wednesday non-uniform day 

Thurs 10 Class 4 Family Lunch 

Fri 11 Wreningham’s Got Talent Show 

Fri 11 Class 4 Family Lunch 

Fri 11 School Reports sent out 

Fri 11 FOWS – End of Year Summer Disco 

Tues 15 Sports Day, followed by picnic lunch 

Tues 15 Art Exhibition in school hall 

Tues 15 Leaver’s Disco 6-8pm 

Wes 15/16 Long Stratton Transition Days 

Weds 16 Open Eve 3.15 – 6pm 

Thurs 17 CL4 performances 9.40am/6pm at Village 
Hall 

Fri 18  Headteacher for the Day 

Mon 21 Beach trip to West Runton – whole school 

Tues 22 Leaver’s assembly 9.15am 

Tues 22 Last day of term 

Wed 23-Tues 2 
Sep 

Summer Holiday 

September  

Weds 3 Back to School 
 

New September Intake parents – we welcome you to 
‘Wrentots’, running for the next 3 Thursdays from 8:30 
until 9:30.  Please come to the school library to meet 
other children/parents, share a book and have a coffee. 
It is a great way for the children to make friends before 
they start school in September so please do pop in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you all 

enjoyed a relaxing and fun half term holiday.  A 

special welcome to all the new families who 

have children joining us in September and who are now receiving our 

newsletter.  The new reception children spent the afternoon with us 

on Wednesday and it was wonderful to hear two children come out 

saying “It was the best day ever”.  We hope they are still saying that 

at the end of week one in September when they are very tired!  We 

look forward to the families joining our school community very soon. 

DON’T FORGET IT IS FOWS “TIDY UP DAY” THIS 
SATURDAY 7TH JUNE.  Come along and join us anytime 
from 10.30 – 4pm.   We hope to finish the pond aread 
and tidy the outside areas.  So do join in the fun and 
bring your wellies,  wheelbarrows, spades and  power 
tools.   Even if you can only spare an hour we would love to see you. 

There was an element of excitement and 
expectation this morning when the children 
arrived in their sports kits ready for action 

in the Annual Fun Run.   The run took place on the playing field and 
everyone joined in with gusto and great enthusiasm, proudly wearing 
their race number.  The children had  a wonderful fun filled morning.  
Thank you to everyone for sponsoring the children – please send in 
your sponsorship money by Friday 20th June.  Thank you. 

Just a reminder to place all school lunch orders 
BEFORE 8AM ON MONDAY MORNING for the 
forthcoming week.  We will be ordering the meals 
from the placed orders.  Also please remember to 

check the menu before placing your orders – the ordering system 
shows all possible options but are not relevant to every day.  Thank 
you to everyone for helping us move to this new system which has 
streamlined the lunch ordering process. 

 CAKE SALE.    On Friday 13th June we would love 
everyone to  wear yellow in support of the Cystic Fibrosis Trust.  
There will also be a cake sale after school in the Mary 
Fairman Room with cakes provided by Class 1 parents.  
All cakes from 50p.  Please come along and support this 
worthy charity.  Thank you.  

On Tuesday , the KS2 girls cricket team competed in the 
South Norfolk Cricket tournament at Tas Valley and 
Hethersett Cricket Club.  After a full days cricket and six 
gruelling matches, our  girls came out on top, winning all 
six games and retaining the title for the 3rd year 
running.   They will now represent South Norfolk in the 
prestigious Norfolk County cricket finals at Horsford later in the 
month. Well done everyone, - you represented our school superbly. 

When you buy your new September uniforms please 
ensure you label them – this helps us rehome items 
when they go astray.  Please see the attached flyer 
from My Nametags for ”no sew” nametags. 
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Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

 

No Stars of the Week due to the Fun Run taking place 



 
 

WELL DONE GIRLS! 

        

 

SOME SUPER FUN RUN PHOTOS – 

WHAT A GREAT MORNING AND WE 

AVOIDED THE RAIN! 

 

   

     

  

 

 

 

 

 

          

    

      

         



 

                                   


